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Bittner, Gina

From: ST, BPOA

Sent: Friday, March 06, 2009 10:36 AM

To: ST, OSTEOPATHIC

Subject: FW: Joseph Gallagher, D.O.

Original Message
From: Coz [mailto:heat_lll@yahoo.com]
Sent: Friday, March 06, 2009 9:55 AM
To: ST, BPOA
Subject: Joseph Gallagher, D.O.

Good Morning,
I wanted to write the board regarding the regulations proposed
for prescriptive authority with PAs and D.O.s in the state.
As an Osteopathic Physician, I feel it is imperative that the
PAs that work under us should have the same prescription
rules that they have as our MD counterparts.
I find it very inefficient to have to fill out scripts in a busy
emergency department for commonly prescribed drugs.

Please let me know you have received this and forward on to
Dr. Gallagher and associates on the board.

Have a great day.

Steven K. Costalas, D.O., F.A.A.E.M.
Lankenau Hospital, Dept. of Emergency Medicine.
Wynnewood, PA 19096
610-645-2285

3/6/2009


